Jeff Law
Executive Director
Tarrant Appraisal District Chief Appraiser

October 25, 2019

Mr. Oscar Trevino

Mayor v

City of N. Richland Hills

P. O. Box 820609

N. Bic’hland Hills, Texas 76063

Dear Mr. Trevino:

Tarrant Appraisal District’s Board of Directors begins a new two-year term on January 1,
2020. The candidates for appointment to the five voting positions on the Board, listed
alphabetically with the taxing unit(s) that timely submitted the nominations for each, are listed on
the attached ballot.

Members of the Board are appointed by vote of the governing bodies of the taxing units.
The attached list provides the number of votes for each taxing unit. The Property Tax Code
requires TAD to prepare the ballot and provides that the governing body may cast all of its votes
for one candidate or distribute its votes among any number of candidates listed on the ballot. The
Code makes no provision for write-in candidates. So votes cast for someone other than the
candidates listed on the ballot cannot be counted.

The Property Tax Code requires the governing body of the taxing unit to determine its
votes by resolution and to submit the resolution to TAD before December 15, 2019 by mailing to
Jeff Law, Chief Appraiser, Tarrant Appraisal District, P. O. Box 185579, Fort Worth, Texas,
76181-0579, or by fax to (817)595-6198 or by email to cthornton@tad.org. At your request, we
can provide a sample resolution; please contact us for a copy. The five (5) candidates receiving
the most votes are elected to a two (2) year term beginning January 1, 2020.

All tax units and candidates will be notified of the results of the election before
December 31, 2019.

Sincerely,
Jeff Law
ecutive Director
Chief Appraiser
JLiset
Enclosures

Mr. Mark Hindman ¥



